11/26/2020 Cox Inbox
My name is Samantha and I'm a member of the Outreach Department for The Pleural Mesothelioma Center.
Countless veterans are currently suffering from life-threatening illnesses that are a result of exposure to asbestos, a material
that was commonly used in hundreds of military applications, products, and ships because of its resistance to fire. Veterans
who have been diagnosed with mesothelioma even qualify for special benefits from the U.S Department of Veteran Affairs.

Please take a look at our educational guide below:

pleuralmesothelioma.com/cancer/peritoneal

| believe this guide would be a valuable addition to your page and can assist your veterans. Would you consider adding it on
your page to help spread awareness?

Thank you for your time, and | hope to hear from you soon!

Sincerely,

Samantha Litten

Public Outreach Coordinator
Pleural Mesothelioma Center
slitten@pleuralmesothelioma.com
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